

July 7, 1969

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

Robert E. Miller, Manager Nevada Operations Office

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING - CLEANUP OF BIKINI ATOLL

On April 29, 1969, a memorandum of understanding was signed at Bikini Atoll by representatives of the three organisations participating in the cleanup program. This memorandum gave details of which structures were to be removed and which were to be left in place. An amendment to the original memorandum was signed at the atoll on June 25, 1969. The amendment only slightly changes the first document. These are the guidelines being followed at the working level on the atoll. Two copies of the original memorandum and of the amendment are attached.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY WILLIAM A. BONNET

William A. Bonnet Manager

HO-1012

Enclosures:
 Memo of Understanding &
 Amendment (in duplicate)

REPOSITORY DOE PASO

COLLECTION DOE NV

BOX No. 1227 "ERDA# 2"

BIKINI SURVEY (BIO-MET)

FOLDER TULY, 1969

	and the state of t			 	
	Mar Mar As			 	
OFFICE ▶	1 011 71			1	
SURNAME >	Bonnet:			 	
DATE ▶	Bonnet: 19 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7	_		 1_/	
DATE >			0000	 TD	/

Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53)

J.S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1966—O-214-62